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7 July 2022 

 

Year 11: Reach for the Stars - Summer School 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We understand the competitive nature of the world after Year 11 and would like to give our pupils the best chance at success when 
they leave Hodge Hill College. We have identified your child as a high attainer and would like to invite them to join us for the Year 
11: Reach for the Stars summer school. 

From Tuesday 30 August 2022 to Wednesday 31 August 2022, 10am to 2pm, we will be holding a series of sessions to give the invited 
pupils an edge over their competitors. These sessions will include CV writing, looking into sixth form/college applications, and 
hearing from and speaking to a wide range of people from the world of work. Pupils can attend wearing casual clothing.  

Our aim behind these sessions is to raise the aspirations of our pupils and encourage them to think about the route they wish to 
take in the future, whether it’s an academic or an apprenticeship. 

If you would like your child to attend the Year 11: Reach for the Stars summer school, please complete and submit the consent form 
via Parent Pay by Monday 18 July 2022.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully, 

R Palfrey 

Miss R Palfrey 
Associate Assistant Headteacher: Enrichment 
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